
June 7, 2021

ONE Mobile App in Google Playstore - Now Available

Dear Valued Customers,

As a follow up to our advisory, dated June 3, 2021, this is to advise you that our technical team has

fixed the issue and ONE Mobile Application is now also available in Google Playstore.

For those who have initially downloaded our Mobile Application through Google Playstore, they

can still utilize the previously downloaded application without any issue.

We regret the inconvenience caused and appreciate your kind understanding.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.


